COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

17th November, 1936.

Dear Sir,

I duly reccived your letter of the drd instant,
with onclosures, respecting the "CONGONIAN", and with a view
to dealing with the First Entry Reports of this vessel, I
shall be glad to know whether information regarding the loading
conditions contemplated by the Owners, as mentioned at the foot
of page 2 of yowr letter, has yet been obtained.

I am; Dear 8ir,
Yours felthfully,

Secrebary.




